
From: Andrew Softley
To: A1 Birtley to Coal House
Subject: RE: A1 Birtley to Coal House Improvement Scheme - Adequacy of Consultation Request
Date: 27 August 2019 17:12:28

FAO Tracey Williams
I write on behalf of Gateshead Council’s Local Planning Authority to say it considers that the
developer has complied, in relation to the application, with the following duties:
Duty to consult – Planning Act 2008 (as amended) (PA2008) – section 42
Duty to consult the local community - PA2008 – section 47
Duty to publicise - PA2008 – section 48
Kind regards
Andrew
Andrew Softley
Senior Planner
Development Management 
Development & Public Protection
Communities and Environment 
Civic Centre 
Regent Street 
Gateshead 
NE8 1HH
Tel. 0191 4332743

From: CE Enquiries Devcon <EnquiriesDevcon@Gateshead.Gov.Uk> 
Sent: 22 August 2019 12:19
To: Andrew Softley <AndrewSoftley@Gateshead.Gov.UK>
Subject: FW: A1 Birtley to Coal House Improvement Scheme - Adequacy of Consultation Request
Donna Jones
Senior Technical Support Officer
Development, Transport and Public Protection
Gateshead Council
Civic Centre, Regent Street, Gateshead, NE8 1HH,UK
Phone: +44 (0)191 433 3819
E-mail: donnajones@gateshead.gov.uk
In the interests of the environment, only print this email if absolutely necessary.

From: A1 Birtley to Coal House <A1BirtleytoCoalHouse@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Sent: 22 August 2019 11:08
To: CE Enquiries Devcon <EnquiriesDevcon@Gateshead.Gov.Uk>
Subject: RE: A1 Birtley to Coal House Improvement Scheme - Adequacy of Consultation Request
FOA Andrew Softley
Following on from my previous email, please can I respectfully remind you that the deadline for
Adequacy of Consultation responses regard A1 Birtley to Coal House is the 28 August 2019.
Warm regards,
Paige

From: A1 Birtley to Coal House <A1BirtleytoCoalHouse@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Sent: 15 August 2019 13:33
To: enquiriesdevcon@gateshead.gov.uk
Subject: FW: A1 Birtley to Coal House Improvement Scheme - Adequacy of Consultation Request
FOA ANDREW SOFTLEY
To whom it may concern,
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Please find attached an Adequacy of Consultation Request in relation to the A1 Birtley to Coal
House Improvement Scheme.
Kind Regards,
A1 Birtley to Coal House Improvement Case Team.
0303 444 5000

***********************************

Important Information

This e-mail and its attachments may be confidential and are intended solely for the use of
the individual to whom it is addressed. Any views or opinions expressed are solely those of
the author and do not necessarily represent those of Gateshead Council.

If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail and its attachments, you must take no
action based upon them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Communications by
e-mail are not guaranteed to be private or secure.

Please contact the sender if you believe you have received this e-mail in error.
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